
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rogers and the Geneva School Board, 
 
My family and I are happy to donate the sum of $7,578.87 from the "Jim Newbill Memorial 
Fund" to help the funding of the building of a press box for the Geneva High School Baseball 
Field.   
 
Jim Newbill's vision for a "State of the Art" facility for "all" GHS athletic areas is also the Newbill 
Family's wish.  Therefore, we wish to donate a sum, at a later date, to fulfill his dream.  
 
Please accept this donation, from many supportive people in the community, to help make his 
wish come true. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Lynn Newbill 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


